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CHAIRMAN FRANK COLVETT, COUNCILWOMAN RHONDA LOGAN AND COUNCILWOMAN PATRICE
ROBINSON DEMAND THAT CITY OF MEMPHIS SOLID WASTE DIVISION ISSUE CREDITS FOR THOSE
IN AREAE

MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE. (March 23, 2021) Councilwomen Rhonda Logan (District 1) and Patrice
Robinson (District 3) and Chairman Frank Colvett (District 2) have all received and responded to
your calls throughout the past year concerning the service failures by Waste Pro. During this time,
each have held numerous town hall meetings and conversations with the Administration and the
Solid Waste Division to devise the best way to service all of those affected.

However, due to the egregious nature of service, Councilmembers Logan and Robinson and
Chairman Colvett will bring forward legislation to request a one-month credit for all of those
affected by the lack of adequate service residing in Area E.

Currently, we are working to get City of Memphis crews and other contractors to the area to make
up for this failure.

Councilwomen Logan and Robinson, as well as Chairman Colvett, encourage you all to continue to

place your trash at the curb for collection and call the Mayor’s Action Center (311 or 901-636-
6500) with any complaints until this issue is resolved.
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